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DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES 
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
Center for Medicaid & CHIP Services 
233 North Michigan Ave., Suite 600 
Chicago, Illinois 60601 

 

Financial Management Group 
 

November 17, 2020 
 

Jeanne Lambrew, Commissioner 
Department of Health and Human Services 
221 State Street 
Augusta, Maine 04333-0011 

 
Reference: TN 15-0017 

 
Dear Commissioner Lambrew: 

 
We are resending the state plan amendment package for transmittal number (TN) 15-0017. The 
approved page inadvertently contained a typographical error in describing Private Duty Nursing 
Level IV reimbursement at $11,570 per month—the correct reimbursement amount of $1,570 
per month is included in the attached pages. The official approval date remains May 24, 2018.  

 
If you have any additional questions or need further assistance, please contact Blake Holt at (415) 744-3754 
or Blake.Holt@cms.hhs.gov. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

Todd McMillion 
Director 
Division of Reimbursement Review 
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DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES 

Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 

JFK Federal Building, Government Center 

Room 2275 

Boston, Massachusetts 02203 

 

Division of Medicaid and Children’s Health Operations / Boston Regional Office 

 

 

             May 24, 2018 

   

Ricker Hamilton, Commissioner 

Department of Health and Human Services 

221 State Street 

Commissioner’s Office 

Augusta, Maine 04333-0011 

 

RE: Maine ME 15-0017 

 

Dear Commissioner Hamilton: 

 

We are now ready to approve State Plan Amendment (SPA) No. ME 15-0017. Attached you will 

find an approved copy of the SPA. This SPA is effective July 1, 2015.  

 

The purpose of this SPA is to amend the State's approved Title XIX State Plan to increase rates 

and limits for private duty nursing services under the state plan.  This SPA is estimated to have a 

Federal budget impact of $2,181,782 in FFY16 and $2,190,536 in FFY17.    

  

If you have any questions regarding this SPA, please contact Aimee Campbell-O’Connor, Maine 

State Lead, at 617/565-1642, or at Aimee.Campbell-O’Connor@cms.hhs.gov. 

 

        

 

        

        

 

 Richard R. McGreal 

         Associate Regional Administrator 

 

 

 

 








